(PRICING A LAST COUNTY OF THE PRICE AND ACCOUNTY ACADEMY PARK HILL

Outwood Primary Academy Park Hill

Irwin Crescent, Eastmoor, Wakefield, West Yorkshire, WFI 4QY

Tel: +44(0)1924 303655

Web: www.parkhill.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary: Mr Lee Wilson

Principal: **Donna Burnett**

13th July 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians.

The OPAPH Sports Day 2022 will be taking place on Tuesday, 19th July, 2022. The day will be organised into three

different times dependent on the year group that your child is in.

The times are as follows:

Nursery/Reception classes - 9:10-10am - parents, you must drop their children off at their classes and make

your way around to the field where they can watch from the spectator area.

Years 4, 5 & 6 - 10:30-11:30am - parents, you can access the spectator area from 10.25am by arriving through

the entrance next to the post box.

Year 1,2 & 3 - 2-3pm - parents, you can access the spectator area from 1.55pm by arriving through the entrance

next to the post box. Your children will return to class and will be available for collection from their classroom doors

at 3.15pm

All children will be assigned to a team (either white, black, purple or blue). Your children will be required to wear a

t-shirt in the colour of their team. Children must wear suitable footwear (trainers / pumps with a flat sole), black P.E

shorts and a t-shirt in their team's colour. Below, you will find the colour(s) that your children have been selected in

(one should be circled or underlined):

White team

Black Team

Purple Team

Red Team

For Nursery / Reception classes, the children can come changed ready for sports day. All other children from Years

1-6 will come to school in their uniform and change into their sports day kit beforehand.

Please be reminded that all spectators must remain within the allocated spectator area; there is to be no smoking on

site, which includes the use of electronic cigarettes; no alcohol consumed and no pets are allowed on site. In terms

of taking photos, please attempt to only take photos of your own children. If you wish to put them onto social media

then please seek consent from the parents of any children that may also be present in the photo before doing so.

Please note: should the temperatures be as high as predicted (or should we have heavy rain) the arrangements in this letter may be subject to change or cancellation.

We look forward to seeing you.

D. Burnett

Yours sincerely

Miss D Burnett

Principal